March 17, 2014

This week we will begin our new unit titled “Things That Move.”  We will focus on ways that our bodies move.  We will also make patterns, practice our cutting skills, recognize the letter Ll, write and draw in our journal books, write our names, and recognize targeted upper and lowercase letters.

 Please be reminded to send all money in your child’s Ziploc bag inside your child’s folder.  Please CLEAN OUT your child’s folder each night, as there are important papers and notices being sent home.

Please return all red bags with 4 books by each Tuesday.  Please return all library books to school by each Wednesday.

Have a great week!!

Mrs. Wright

